
Minutes from Eco School Meeting – 10/3/17 

 

Present: 

Elijah and Elisa (Class 3), Evie and Rafael (Class 4), Vincent and Bella 

(Class 5), Daniel and Grace (Class 6) and Mrs Tennant. 

 

1. We talked about the Eco Team assembly that we had in December 

and the children were pleased with how it went. 

2. Mrs Dempsey has arranged for a flagpole to be put up in the Easter 

holidays to display our school green flag.  The Eco Team are really 

excited about this news. 

3. Mrs Tennant showed the Eco Team some information about another 

award that we could apply for in our school.  It is called the Green 

Tree School Award.  Mrs Tennant has planned to meet with a lady 

from the Woodland Trust to find out more about the award. 

4. We talked about planning another Green Day during the Summer 

term.  The children knew that it is a really important day because 

we save electricity by doing all our learning outside.  The children 

thought the activities should include a scooter race and making 

words or pictures with natural resources.  They also thought we 

should have packed lunches that day so that we don’t need to use 

any power in the kitchen. 

5. The children then went out into the playground with the litter 

pickers as they recognise the importance of keeping our playground 

neat and tidy. 

   

 


